
NHS Track & Trace check-ins will be available at reception

for visitors who wish to check in.

 Masks still need to be worn for the indoor elements of our experiences and

cellar door purchases, to ensure minimal disruption to our working

environment, particularly in the Winery, as we must maintain production

hygiene standards. 

We will continue to uphold secure cleaning regimes for all

areas, with hand sanitising points duly available

throughout.
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We thank you in advance for your support.

For questions or concerns, please speak to a member of the team.

Our priority is the safety and well-being of our staff and visitors and we

would like to make everyone feel as relaxed and welcome as we can

during their time at the Estate. 




With this in mind, we will be continuing to keep certain measures in place

to ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for all:

We do ask that if you have tested positive, or someone you

have been in close contact with has tested positive for

Coronavirus, then you delay your visit and email our team

on info@simpsonswine.com or call 01227 832200, we will

be happy to rebook your experience.
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